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Brandon W. Shirley and Grant M. Achenbach to present at upcoming Indiana State Medical Association
Webinar on Surprise Billing: Patient Protection Etched into Law on December 17, 2021

December 17, 2021

By: Brandon W. Shirley and Grant M. Achenbach

Indiana State Medical Association Webinar on Surprise Billing: Patient Protection Etched into Law -
December 17, 2021 

In this just-in-time CME webinar, experienced health care attorneys from Krieg DeVault, LLP, will discuss the
requirements put in place by the federal No Surprises Act when it takes effect on Jan. 1, 2022. This legislation,
which protects patients from unexpected medical costs, will require health care providers to post notices of patient
rights, issue good-faith estimates of charges and obtain patient consent for certain out-of-network costs. This
presentation focuses on provider operations and will cover the essential forms and new provisions that health
care providers must understand.

Speakers: Brandon W. Shirley & Grant M. Achenbach 

Friday, December 17, 2021

Noon - 1:00p.m. ET

 

For more information or to register, click here.
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